
       

BY E-MAIL 
 
January 29, 2019 
 
Patrick Welsh  
Osler, Hoskin & Harcourt LLP 
Box 50, 1 First Canadian Place 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5X 1B8 
 
 
Dear Mr. Welsh:  
 
Re:     Applications for the Disposition of the Cap and Trade-related Deferral and 

Variance Accounts for the period 2016-2018 
OEB File Number EB-2018-0331 

 
On January 24, 2019, the OEB received a letter from EPCOR Natural Gas Limited 
Partnership (EPCOR) requesting the OEB to grant an extension to EPCOR to file 
supplemental evidence by February 21, 2019. EPCOR needs additional time to properly 
gather and consolidate all relevant information (some of which will not be available until 
after January 31, 2019).    
 
The OEB grants EPCOR’s request to file all supplemental evidence by February 21, 
2019.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
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